
SP E C I F I C  DE V E L O P M E N T  NO .  23  

 

C I T Y  C O U N C I L  A C T I O N  

N / A  

AM E N D M E N T  AP P L I C A T I O N  895  



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
RE: SPECIFIC DEVELOPMENT NO. 23, AMENDMENT APPLICATION NO. 895  
 
 
Specific Development No. 23 was proposed at the southeast corner of Civic Center Drive 
and Bristol Street.  The application for a 300 unit senior living facility was withdrawn on  
July 23

rd
, 1984.  Please contact the Planning Commission Secretary at (714) 667-2700 

for more information on this file.   
 
 


	SD23.pdf
	SD23

